
Welcome to the Bible Bug Scavenger Hunt! 

Get some fresh air and refresh your soul as well.  

 Around all of our chapels— Soldier Memorial; Main Post Chapel; North, Central and   

South Iowa Chapels—we have hidden small Bible bugs. These bugs will help us hide 

helpful scriptures in our heart. As you search for the bugs remember to follow social 

distance rules of 6 feet between people and only keep one bug per person.  

Once you find a bug, look up the Bible verse on the next page that is the same color 

and say it out loud so that the people around you can hear it. Take your Bible bug 

home and put it special place you can see it each day to remind you of the words of 

the verse and read the verse again.  

We also encourage you to pray for the following people based on the color of your 

bug. The prayer can be as simple as God please help . . .  

 Red - First Responders  Orange - Teachers and students 

 Blue - Doctors and Nurses Purple - Government Leaders 

 Pink - People who are sick Green - Truck Drivers and Store workers 

                    Yellow - People in Nursing Homes/Care Centers 

We hope you enjoy some fresh air and want you to know we are praying for you and 

your family. Let us know that you found a Bible bug by sending us a message or a 

picture of you with your bug at  https://www.facebook.com/fortleonardwoodRSO/ 

Have fun - The Fort Leonard Wood Religious Support Team 
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